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Residential Trip Payments 

Please can we remind our Year 4 and Year 5 

parents/carers with regards to meeting the deadline 

for complete payment of the upcoming residential 

trips.   

 

The deadline for the total payment for Kingswood is 

29th June and Burwell House is 30th June 2018.   

 

If you have any queries with balances on your child’s 

account please contact Miss Fletcher in the school 

office. 

 

Annual Reports 

Your child’s annual school report will be issued on 

Tuesday 10th July.  There will be an open evening 

on Wednesday 11th July 3.30pm-5.00pm to 

discuss any matters arising. 

 

Summer Fayre 

Our School Fayre, for the third year running, will be 

organised and run by children.  This event is 

scheduled for Monday 23rd July – 3.30 – 4.30pm.   

 

There will be a number of stalls running across the 

event where children from each year group, through 

the creation of a class business, will be selling 

products to the wider community. 

 

All children are invited to attend school on Tuesday 

10th July in non-uniform for a donation towards our 

bottle tombola.  We will happily accept a range of 

bottled drinks that can be handed directly to adults 

on the door upon arrival at school.  Please can we 

asked that all bottles are sealed and in date. 

 

All staff are also invited to dress down for a cake 

donation towards our cake stall at the Summer 

fayre. 

  

Sensible shoes and jewellery rules still apply on this 

day. 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 ParentPay Accounts 

Please can we ask parents/carers of Year 6 pupils to 

make sure your child’s account is kept up to date with 

payments and all balances are paid as we approach the 

end of the summer term.  This will also enable time to 

refund any payments back to you. 

 

Year 2 Pupils 

Just to remind our current Year 2 parents/carers that 

from the Autumn Term children will no longer qualify 

to receive a ’Universal Free School Meal’ as part of 

the government’s initiative for Reception, Year 1 and 

Year 2 pupils.  If your child is eligible to receive Free 

School Meals (if you are in receipt of a qualifying 

benefit), then your child’s meals will continue to be 

free. 

If you think you could be eligible for free school meals, 

please contact Miss Fletcher for an application form to 

complete.  Also, children will no longer be provided 

with free fruit at break time.  Children can bring a 

healthy snack from home, such as fruit or cut 

vegetables.  Please remember that Norwood is a nut 

free school. 

 

Term Dates 2017-2018 

Summer Term 2018 

Term Finishes  Tuesday 24th July 2018 

 

Proposed Term Dates 2018-2019 

Autumn Term 2018 

Term Starts  Thursday 6th September 2018 

Half Term Monday 22nd October – Friday 

26th October 2018 

Term Finishes  Tuesday 18th December 2018 

Spring Term 2019 

Term Starts  Thursday 3rd January 2019 

Half Term Monday 18th February – Friday 

22nd February 2019 

Term Finishes  Friday 5th April 2019 

Summer Term 2019 

Term Starts  Thursday 25th April 2019 

May Day  Monday 6th May 2019 

Half Term Monday 27th May – Friday 31st 

May 2019 

Term Finishes  Wednesday 24th July 2019 


